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MEMORANDUM

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
MUSCATINE, IOWA

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

DATE:

RANDY HILL

RANDY HOWELL

DUMP BODY BIDS

FEBRUARY 17, 2009

The City of Muscatine received three bids on January 28, 2009 for a Dump Body that wiU
be used with a single axle 32,000 GVW truck chassis. The bids are as follows:

Tri-State Truck Equipment

Henderson Manufacturing Inc.

Future Line Hydraulics

$29,818.55

$26,298.00

$28,500.00

We are recommending the City of Muscatine purchase from Henderson Manufacturing,
Inc. which was the low bid in the amount of $26,298.00. Budget amount for the dump
body was $27,500.00.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.


